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Minutes of Circuit Switcher Working Group

St. Petersburg, FL    May, 2003
The Circuit Switcher Working Group met Tuesday morning; May 6, 2003 with 17 people present (7 members and 10 guests).

A report on the status of the document revision was given and a promise was made that all technical changes would be completed by the end of May.

The document would then be sent out for re-ballot or recirculation and should be back with votes tabulated and comments collected before the Portland meeting.

